DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE NATIONAL INSTITUTES OF HEALTH SETHESDA, MD. 20205

June 4, 1984

Dr. Robert C. Gallo Chief, Laboratory of Tumor Cell Biology National Cancer Institute Building 37, Room 6A-09 Bethesda, Maryland 20205

Dear Bob:

Having become remote from oncology, I was not at the Toronto cancer meetings, but I've been informed that you very graciously mentioned my name in your talk. It means a great deal to me that you publicly noted our discussion about AIDS and the possibility of HTLV early in 1982. Your acknowledgement was unexpected, but very welcome indeed.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Arthur S. Levine, M.D.
Scientific Director
National Institute of Child
Health and Human Development